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The American College of Emergency Physicians (ACEP) believes that 
emergency physicians must be able to practice high quality, objective 
evidence-based medicine without legislative, regulatory, or judicial 
interference in the physician-patient relationship.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


